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2021 has been a busy and exciting year at The BORO!2021 has been a busy and exciting year at The BORO!    As we apprach the New Year, our students and staffAs we apprach the New Year, our students and staff
wish you Happy Holidays and a wonderful 2022.wish you Happy Holidays and a wonderful 2022.    Thank you for your continued support!Thank you for your continued support!    
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The BORO received a generous donation fromThe BORO received a generous donation from  
the the Westborough Civic ClubWestborough Civic Club!!    

Club officers Mark Lippitt and Tom Dwyer paid aClub officers Mark Lippitt and Tom Dwyer paid a
recent visit to tour the Program, meet our studentsrecent visit to tour the Program, meet our students

and pose for some photos.and pose for some photos.    
Thanks to all our friends at the Civic Club!Thanks to all our friends at the Civic Club!    





Click to Read More....Click to Read More....
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https://www.communityadvocate.com/2021/12/09/westborough-civic-club-makes-donation-to-boro-program/?fbclid=IwAR3mIEj3ahyxnyyXMkjCR6F5Lm3Rhxt7BZ8m1vuv9TUmsVa2YWhJ2S5nhJc
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A Festive BORO
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VALENTINE'S DAY is coming!VALENTINE'S DAY is coming!

  Visit the BORO Sugar ShackVisit the BORO Sugar Shack  

in store or online in January toin store or online in January to

see what's new for yoursee what's new for your

sweethearts!sweethearts!

15 E. Main Street, Westborough15 E. Main Street, Westborough

508.796.2200508.796.2200
shop.borosugarshack.comshop.borosugarshack.com
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https://shop.borosugarshack.com/
https://youtu.be/ilvC2gIe0ME
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BORO PROGRAM CONTACT  INFORMATION :



REPORT  PLANNED ABSENCES ,  TARDINESS  OR  EARLY D ISMISSALS  TO :   

ANGELINA MCCARTHY- BORO PROGRAM TEACHER

MCCARTHYANGELINA@WESTBOROUGHK12 .ORG



REPORT  UNEXPECTED  SCHEDULE  CHANGES ,  OR  ANY  OTHER

 T IME-SENS IT IVE  OR  EMERGENCY  INFORMATION TO :



 ER IN  LAPRAD-  BORO PROGRAM COORDINATOR
   508-523-0169   ~   LAPRADE@WESTBOROUGHK12 .ORG
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BORO Families...BORO Families...

DATES TO REMEMBER  





1/17/22
No School - Martin Luther King Day




2/4/22
Early Release Day




2/21/22
No School -  President's Day




2/22/22 - 2/25/22
No School - February Break




 













